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RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Cascade Natural Gas 

Corporation, Docket UG-170929 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On August 31, 2017, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or Company) filed with the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) revisions to its currently 

effective Tariff WN U-3 for natural gas service the Company provides in Washington.  

On July 20, 2018, the Commission issued Order 06 Final Order Rejecting Tariff Sheets; 

Resolving Contested Issue; Approving and Adopting Settlement Agreement; and Authorizing 

and Requiring Compliance Filing (Order 06). Order 06, among other things, required 

Cascade to file a status report with the Commission in this docket regarding the Company’s 

Washington Energy Assistance Fund (WEAF) program by August 15, 2018. 

On August 13, 2018, Cascade filed with the Commission its WEAF status report, and on August 

23, 2018, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter stating that it had reviewed the report and 

believes that it complies with the filing required by Order 06. 

The Commission has reviewed the report and acknowledges that it complies with the WEAF 

status report filing requirement in Order 06. 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 


